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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

November 29, 2021 
 

 
The meeting of the Board of Road Commissioners of Allegan County scheduled for 
December 1, 2021 has been cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on December 15, 2021. 
 
Please contact Craig Atwood with any questions. 
 
 
  Craig Atwood, Managing Director 
  1308 Lincoln Road 
  Allegan, MI 49010 
  269-673-2184 
  catwood@alleganroads.org 
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